
From:
To: Planning
Subject: Re: NYM/2022/0093
Date: 05 March 2022 15:50:02

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this application of behalf of the Ramblers'
Association.

We do not wish to comment, other than to note that we expect the NPA will require the
applicant to ensure that safe access to rights of way is maintained at all times, and that - as
the trail attracts 2200 cyclists per month -  proper attention is given to providing a safe
environment for walkers during, and following completion of, the work.

Colin Monson, Ramblers' Association

 



From:
To: Planning
Subject: Comments on NYM/2022/0093 - Case Officer Miss Lucy Gibson - Received from David Smith - Ranger South

at NYMNPA, 
Date: 06 March 2022 13:32:10

No comments to make.

Comments made by David Smith - Ranger South of NYMNPA

Preferred Method of Contact is: Email

Comment Type is Comment
Letter ID: 583668
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